
2020 Officer of the Year 
 
Several Lower Providence Township police officers were nominated for the Officer of the Year 
award for 2020. This award is one that is presented to an officer who has displayed exemplary 
work consistently, goes above and beyond on every call, shows dedication, and demonstrates 
commendable work ethic on and off the job.  While there are many officers in our department 
that show these qualifications, only one officer can be chosen for this award each year.  After 
much consideration and in accordance with our policy, this year’s Officer of the Year award for 
2020 will be presented to Officer Jeremy Bonner.   
 
The award was presented to Officer Bonner by the Optimist Club in March.  
 
Officer Bonner has been nominated for this award for the last three years which shows that he 
consistently challenges himself to be proactive, work hard, and always has a willingness to do 
more and learn more.  He is above the department average in calls and self-initiated 
activity.  His impeccable investigative skills and proactive follow-ups have led to multiple 
arrests, taken offenders and guns off the streets, and made our community a safer place for our 
township residents.   
 
Officer Bonner started his career here at Lower Providence Township Police Department in 
2012 and since then has showed that he has heart and passion to be the best police officer he 
can be for his community and department.  He always has a positive attitude and is willing to 
help in any way that he can. He is an active participant in our community and has been awarded 
in the past for perfect attendance, life-saving commendations, and many other letters of thanks 
from township residents along his career path.   
 
 


